M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Matt McIntire Chairman

Board Members
FROM:
Karen Evans, Board Secretary
DATE:
June 4, 2020
RE:
Kentucky School Board Association June and July 2020 Conference Registration for Board and Superintendent Turner
For the board to approve the travel and registration expenses for the superintendent and board members that are confirmed to attend the KSBA Virtual Conferences.  

Karen Byrd attended the June 2, 2020 Virtual Law Update Conference and will be reimbursed the $150.00 registration expense.

The board and the superintendent will attend the KSBA Annual Summer Conference, virtually on July 10 and 11, 2020, registration is $195.00 each to attend.

I recommend that the board approve the conference registration expenses for the KSBA Leadership meeting, as presented.
